

An apology is the superglue of life. It can repair just about anything. Lynn Johnston

Dr. Anne Sclater, Joins Geriatric Assessment Program—Referrals Now Being Accepted!

Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to welcome Dr. Anne Sclater to our hospital and the region. A native of Windsor, Dr. Sclater is a specialist in the field of Internal Medicine and Geriatric Medicine and will be working based out of the Geriatric Assessment Program (GAP) at the Tayfour Campus, and will be seeing patients throughout Windsor/Essex County. Please visit www.wrh.on.ca or call 519-257-5112 for more information.

RNAO

Attention all Registered Nurses: Thinking of joining RNAO? Did you know that you can arrange to have the yearly fee deducted in monthly installments through Payroll Deduction at WRH? To join, call Veronika Pulley at 519-255-7668 after 6 p.m. Watch for the display booths coming in September / October. Deadline to sign up is October 15, 2012.

3rd Annual 5K Walk/Run in Memory of Dr. Michael Lai

Registration is now open for the 3rd annual 5K walk/run in memory of Dr. Michael Lai taking place on Saturday, September 29, 2012. The walk/run begins at the May Wah Inn restaurant located at 1689 University Ave. W. The cost to participate is \$25 (or \$25 in pledges) and includes the walk/run, t-shirt and a Chinese lunch hosted by Jacqueline Lai. Over the last two years, \$23,000 has been raised in support of equipment for the ICU/CCU. For more information visit www.wrh.on.ca/drlaiwalkathon.

CHIS

CHIS and PROcure began utilizing the new Service Desk System on Monday, July 23, 2012. The software provides confirmation that a service request has been made and that work is being undertaken to respond to the request as quickly as possible. The self-service component has now been launched at Windsor Regional Hospital. Staff can now enter work requests through this portal, browse the request catalogue of common service requests (password resets, move computers, order equipment just to name a few) and also have the means to easily check on the status of request tickets and receive regular updates. The portal should be used to enter non-urgent lower priority requests for IT service. For critical, higher priority service issues, please continue to call ext. 72011.

WE CARE FOR KIDS Gala

We Care for Kids will hold their annual Gala on Friday September 28th, 2012. The "Arabian Nights" inspired Gala will be held at the Caboto Club to raise funds to support Paediatrics at Windsor Regional Hospital and other children's programs in our community. Tickets are \$100. Contact Ashley Weeres for more information at ext. 52608.

Did you know?

In the last fiscal year, Windsor had 122 medical students (clerks and residents).

The Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital. Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.